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Nuclear power has never, and will never, be sought by any utilities except for the 

existence of the Price Anderson Act, which caps damages for any nuclear accident or 

other disaster. There is no actual legitimate reason, then, to contemplate allowing 

any activity that cannot be insured. Nuclear power, nuclear weapons, nuclear waste--

all unisurable. Why allow tech that is so catatropically risky that it is not coverable by 

those who employ actuarials to determine risk? Off loading the risks to the people of 

Oregon is absolutely unacceptable.  


